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We have closed out the year with all accounts in the black. 
 
Most of our time has been on plowing and sanding. 
 
We have repaired the stone chute on the screener plant, and it is ready for next 
season.  
 
We have replaced 2 sander chains and the rear tires on one truck. 
 
We have done some rock drilling for Edwards and will assist them in blasting and 
more drilling. 
 
Our used oil burner is in and we will be putting it together as time allows. 
 
We have replaced several road signs and will be picking up more. 
 
We are re-building one of our plows and have the materials for another that will 
be done as time allows. 
 
This winter is taking a great deal of material. To date we are approximately 2/3 
the salt use of all last winter and we have plenty of sand ready. 
 
I thank the men for a job well done. 
 
 
 


